
From: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohq.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 10:35 AM 
To: Flietner, Barbara J - DNR 
Subject: Smith's Union 76 (Former) - certified mail receipt for Canadian National 

Railway - Solon Springs, WI 
Attachments: 3188_001.pdf 
 
Barb, attached is the certified mail receipt for the 5/18/20 notification to Canadian National Railway. 
 
I have emailed Adam Bachand to see what is going on with Bachand Group vs. Bachand Estate, LLC. 
Thanks, 
 

 
Jason Powell 
METCO - Staff Scientist 
jasonp@metcohq.com / 608.781.8879 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse  WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 
 
 
 




